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Dear Parent/Carer 

Brew and a Blether 

On Tuesday 8th October, our Educational Psychologist, Julie Kiddie will be hosting a 'brew 
and a blether,' session in our school dining room. 
It will be an opportunity to hear her speak about 'the promotion of children's wellbeing,' 
and is open to parents / carers of all children in our school. 
The session will take place from 2.00pm until 2.45pm. 
 
If you would like to attend, all that we ask is that you email us at office@kirklandpark-pri.s-
lanark.sch.uk by Friday 4th October, to let us know that you are coming. This is just to 
ensure that we set out enough seats and make enough tea & coffee!  
 
Julie is very experienced in her field and has lots of useful and practical advice to share. 
Please join us if you can. 
 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mrs Dawn Laing 
Head Teacher 
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
 


